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In Year 3 this week... 
During our English lessons this week, we have written our WAGOLL; Kassim and the Greedy 
Dragon, as well as practising speech skills, possessive apostrophes and fronted adverbials.  
In Maths, we began Statistics, interpreting and creating Pictograms, bar charts and tables.   
During science lessons this week we continued our topic ‘healthy bodies’. We recapped the key food 
groups and designed our own a healthy balanced meal. In R4L we continued reading our class text 
‘Fantastic Mr Fox’ and have been looking at how the presentation, language and structure 
contribute to the meaning of a story.   

Spellings   Spellings will be tested next Friday 20th March  
 
    enormous     dangerous      poisonous      nervous     fabulous     ridiculous   
  
We can just add ous to some words to make adjectives. 
danger + ous   dangerous 
If a root word ends in e, we drop the e before adding ous. 
fame   fam + ous  famous   

Dates/Important Reminders  

PE lessons have changed: 
Due to swimming lessons, our timetables have now changed. PE for 3P is now on 
Tuesday and Thursday mornings, 3K is on Wednesday morning and 3HK is Monday 
morning and Friday afternoon.  
Coppice Copper Challenge  
Thank you to everyone who has brought in their spare change to add to our class bottles. 
They are filling up nicely!  
Parents’ evening 

Parents’ evening dates for the Spring term are Wednesday 25th March, 2.15pm - 

6.30pm and Tuesday 31st March, 2.15pm - 6.30pm. Slots will be available for booking 
next week (Week beginning 16th March), 7.30am – 8.45am Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday, in the Junior hall.  
Spelling Bee 
This week your child should have bought home their new Spelling Bee spellings and cover 
letter explaining what to do. Get practising for the Spelling Bee spelling test! 
Thanks, Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby.   
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The times of these sessions are as follows: 

1.00pm – Coach to Studley Leisure Centre 

1.30 – 2.00pm – Swimming lesson 

2.15/2.30pm – Coach back to school 

Children should be collected at the normal time of 3.15pm. 

Children will be going swimming on the Thursday of every week. 

 

The swimming dates are as follows:  

3K  

March: 12th, 19th, 26th 

April: 2nd, 23rd, 30th (9th and 16th Easter) 

May: 7th, 14th, 21st, (28th Half Term) 

June: 4th, 11th 
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